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Please eliminate the quick build lane reduction

From Courtney Welch <cocobean319@gmail.com>

Date Tue 11/19/2024 6:30 PM

To City Council <citycouncil@ci.capitola.ca.us>

Dear City Council,

I'm writing about the new lane changes being considered on bay in front of the Nob Hill shopping
center. I would like to express my major concern for the safety being REDUCED by this change. In
the twenty years I've lived off this exit I have never seen the traffic built up this heavily not have I
seen the amount of near accidents due to the quick build lane.  It is very confusing and it does not
allow traffic flow for the amount of cars coming off the freeway. Please reconsider and eliminate
the quick build lane reduction. 

Thank you for your time,
Courtney


